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CITY OF YAKIMA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

INTENT TO MODIFY TOURISM PROMOTION AREA (TPA) 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Yakima City Council will conduct a public hearing to 
consider the petition submitted by representatives of lodging properties within the TPA to 
impose an additional two-dollar tourism promotion charge. 
 
Said public hearing will be held on June 15, 2021 at 6 p.m., or soon thereafter, via Zoom 
in the City Council Chambers at Yakima City Hall, 129 N. Second St., Yakima. 
 
Any citizen wishing to comment on this request is welcome to call in to the public hearing 
(information provided on the agenda) or contact the City Council in the following manner: 

1) Send a letter via regular mail to “Yakima City Council, 129 N. 2nd Street, Yakima, 
WA. 98901”; or, 

2) E-mail your comments to citycouncil@yakimawa.gov. Include in the e-mail subject 
line, “TPA.”  Please also include your name and mailing address.   

 
Dated this 2nd day of June, 2021. 
 

Sonya Claar Tee, CMC 
City Clerk 

 
 

 
 

 


